
 

 

 

 

To,            Date: 13-12-2024 

The Manager  

Listing Department,  

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 

Mumbai - 400051 

 

Subject: Reply to clarification sought on movement in price by National Stock Exchange of 

India Limited 

 

Ref. No.: - Symbol: LGHL, ISIN: INE258Y01016  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is with reference to E-mail and Letter having ref. No: NSE/CM/Surveillance/15080 from your 

good office dated December 12, 2024, seeking clarification regarding the significant movement in the 

price of the Company’s Equity Shares. 

 

All material information, that have a bearing on the operation/performance of the Company which 

include all price sensitive information under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("Listing Regulations"), have always been regularly 

disclosed by the Company within stipulated time and as of now, we are not in possession of any 

unpublished price sensitive information. 

 

In addition to same, Kindly note that there are no information, announcement, which are not 

disclosed to the stock exchange and have bearing on the price and / or volume movement / behavior 

happening at the stock exchange. 

 

We strongly feel that it is market driven and there is nothing to be said from the company’s end. 

 

The above is for your kind information and record.  

 

Thanking You, 

For, Laxmi Goldorna House Limited 

 

 

 

Mr. Jayesh Chinubhai Shah 

Managing Director 

DIN: 02479665 
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